
100 ARMY POST ROAD - DES MOINES, IA 50315-6257 

Iowa Medicaid Enterprise 
Revisions to the Iowa Medicaid Preferred Drug List (PDL) 

 
Notification Date: April 2, 2013 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
REVISION 
 
A prior notification dated February 11, 2013 indicated due to voluntary withdrawal 
from the drug rebate program, the listed Colgate Oral Pharmaceuticals products 
would be removed from coverage on the Iowa Medicaid Preferred Drug List 
(PDL) effective April  1, 2013.  However, updated notification from Colgate has 
requested a change in the effective date of their voluntary termination from the 
Medicaid Drug Rebate Program from April 1, 2013 to July 1, 2013.  
 
Therefore effective July 1, 2013 the following products will be removed from 
coverage on the Iowa Medicaid Preferred Drug List (PDL): 
 

 Periogard 
 Phos-Flur Gel 
 Prevident 

 
 
 
 
Please contact the POS Helpdesk at phone (515) 256-4608 (local) or (877) 463-
7671 with questions regarding coverage of these products by Iowa Medicaid. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


